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New Jersey Workers' Compensation Alert - May 22, 2020

In continuing the goal of Governor Murphy to curtail the spread of the COVID-19 virus, the New Jersey
Division of Workers' Compensation has extended the closure of the courts, except for essential personnel,
through June 8, 2020. Additionally, five more judges are returning to hear matters by telephonic and video
conferencing. Click here to view the most recent Memo from Director and Chief Judge Russell Wojtenko, Jr.

To visit our prior posts on these matters, please click Here and Here.
Click here for our podcasts and webinars as we continue to keep you updated.

Check out our COVID-19 resource page for all our alerts, updates and information regarding COVID-19
across all our practices.

For more information, please contact Vanessa Mendelewski at vmendelewski@wglaw.com or
973.854.1061.
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